
Headteacher’s Message
Dear Parents and Carers, what a fabulous first half term back in
school. Your children amaze me each day as they have been
working so hard and really have blown my socks off! They
certainly have been living life in all its fullness and the class
teachers, support staff and I are so proud of them all. We have
lots of fun things planned in the lead up to Christmas so please
see our events page on our new website for further information.
https://stbarnabasdarwen.co.uk/events
I hope you have a wonderful half term holiday and I look
forward to seeing you all on Monday 1st November.
Many thanks for your continued support. Best wishes and God
bless, Mrs Ham

https://stbarnabasdarwen.co.uk/events


Our Vision: ‘Achieving great things through learning
and growing together in a love-filled Christian family’
‘That they shall have life, life in all its fullness!’John 10:10

Please see our online safety page on our website for
further information about Squid Game and keeping your child safe online.
https://stbarnabasdarwen.co.uk/parents/useful-links/online-safety
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